SENIORS:
Registering for the ACT
After you’ve taken the Nebraska STATE ACT in April:

This is for SENIORS who have taken the school ACT as juniors.

If you did not keep your score report from ACT you can come to the
Counseling and Career Center to request your ACT ID#

If you have taken the test in the spring of your junior year, you will need
to set up a new account. Answer "yes" that you have registered, and
"yes" that you have taken the test before. Use the ACT ID number on
top of your student report to link the data from that test to your new
account.

Senior students who are registering for the ACT National test (on a
regular Saturday test date) are encouraged to use

their ACT Student Accounts created with the scores from the
Nebraska State test. The advantage of doing so is that the student’s
scores from various test dates will be available in one account.
Students can contact ACT Customer Care to complete this process.
Contact information below.

ACT Customer Care

o Phone 319.337.1270 8 am- 8 pm Monday to Friday or

o ACT Chat at http://www.act.org/content/act/en/contact-

act.html 8:30 am-5 pm Monday to Friday or
° Email at act-reg(@act.org. Please include name,
home address, birth date (mm/dd/yyyy), and test dates in
the email to receive faster assistance.




